
The Plan’s Trustee invites you to join the online 
Annual Members’ Meeting on 5 November 2020, 
where you can hear from the Directors and ask 
questions about the Plan. 

Invitations will be sent to the email address we 
have on file for you at 16 October 2020. 

For a copy of the Notice of the  
Annual Members’ Meeting and  
details about how to nominate your 
preferred email address, click here. 

Read the latest Super News  
to learn about:

•• Some changes to investments 
and to the Policy Committee

•• Reduced administration fees 
for Retained Benefit members. 
(Remember, if you are an Employee 
member, Oracle already pays the 
cost of your administration fees.)

•• How to keep track of your 
contributions to avoid paying 
extra tax

•• How the Plan intends to 
communicate with you in future 

This document contains general information only and does not take into account your particular objectives, financial circumstances or needs. It is not personal or tax advice. 
Please note that neither the Trustee, the Plan Administrator, nor any representative of Oracle Corporation Australia Pty Limited, Oracle Global Services Australia Pty Ltd or 
Oracle Financial Services Software Pte. Ltd. will provide you with taxation or superannuation advice. If you need help making a decision about your super, you should speak  
to a licensed financial adviser. Issued by Towers Watson Superannuation Pty Ltd (ABN 56 098 527 256, AFSL 236049), as Trustee for the Oracle Superannuation Plan  
(ABN 17 608 890 083). September 2020.

For more information on your super, visit https://super.towerswatson.com/super/oracle
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